
Board of Health Meeting 

September 17, 2018 

Present: Gerald Maher, Chairman, Tyler Nims, Vice-Chairman, Peter Falabella, Director of Public 

Health, Robert Valery, Assistant Director of Public Health 

The Board of Health Meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. 

7:00 Discussion – Hugh France, Paris Realty Trust attended.  The BOH reviewed an amendment to the 

Nitrogen Loading restriction and easement document for John Sherman Estates.  The amendment allows 

Lot 9 to be 4 bedrooms, with Lot 5 allowed to be 3 bedrooms.  The BOH members signed the document. 

7:10 Discussion – Draft Floor Drain Regulations – The BOH reviewed draft regulations for Floor Drains.  

Mr. Falabella stated that DEP had contacted him and explained that lack of a Floor drain Regulation in 

Zone 2 areas could possibly trigger noncompliance for Public wellheads for the Marshfield Water Division.  

Mr. Falabella discussed this with the Water Dept. Superintendent.  After some discussion, the BOH would 

forward any comments, and the draft would also be forwarded to pertinent Departments and Town Counsel 

for review before a vote at a future meeting. 

   

The meeting concluded at 7:30 p.m. 

Next meeting: October 22, 2018  

 


